Message from BBLP   04.02.2022

Good Afternoon All,
 
The works at Old Gore Crossroads are being completed today and the road closure will be removed by 10pm tonight, Friday 4th February. 4-way temporary traffic lights will be installed whilst we complete the installation of the permanent traffic signals.
 
Many thanks for your patience and support during these works, particularly during the last 2 weeks whilst the junction has been closed.
 
Kind Regards,
Katie
 
Katie McCullen
Project Communications Coordinator | Balfour Beatty Living Places | Herefordshire

